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Dear Senator Dembrow,

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and resident of Deschutes County.  Please support bill HB 2027.
Oregon's agencies are doing the right thing; the legislature needs to support their actions and permanently protect
this stretch of the Deschutes River.
The stretch of river covered by HB 2027 is a protected state scenic waterway. 

Please pass HB 2027.

Thank you,
Mona Daly

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

